From: Elizabeth Mc Chesney <emcchesn@chipublib.org>
Sent: Monday, February 29, 2016 5:42 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Travel to DC 

 

Dear Steve:  This is to inform you that I traveled to Washington DC to represent Chicago Public Library at the White House on Friday, February 26, 2016.  Travel to DC and my hotel and food were paid for by the CPL Foundation.  Thank you.  It was an amazing experience and I was honored to represent the City of Chicago.
 

Best,

Liz McChesney

 

Elizabeth McChesney

Director of System Wide Children’s Services

Chicago Public Library

